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***Surveillance Footage Available***

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating two related business burglaries.
The first burglary occurred on Tuesday, August 14", 2012 at approximately 8:30 A.M., at
the Radio Shack located at 971 State Road 84 in the City of Fort Lauderdale. The
second burglary occurred on Monday, August 27", 2012 at approximately 8:00 A.M., at
the Radio Shack located at 2741 Davie Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.

The unknown suspects gained access to the businesses by cutting a hole in the roof.
Upon gaining entry into this business, the culprits used a pick axe to pry open cases
containing various electronic devices. The suspects were ultimately successful in
removing approximately $40,000 worth of electronic equipment from each business. At
both locations investigators recovered the suspects’ tools.

The business was equipped with security surveillance videos and captured one of the
suspects entering from the roof.

Fort Lauderdale Police Department Burglary Detectives are actively working alongside
Detectives in Miami who are also investigating similar incidents within their City.

Detectives are urging anyone with further information regarding the identity of the
suspects responsible for these burglaries to contact Detective Todd Hill at 954-828-5567.
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